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Antonia Hover

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 4:17 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: FW: To CLK Dockets 20190015 to 20190021
Attachments: Energy efficiency and conservation; Energy and Efficiency Goals

Consumer correspondence for dockets 20190015 to 20190021 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 3:29 PM 
To: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: To CLK Dockets 201190015 to 20190021 
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Antonia Hover

From: Leona Mcandrews <lmcandrews73@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 11, 2019 9:13 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Energy efficiency and conservation

 

It is time to get information from Florida utilities about 
their plans to improve their energy efficiency and 

conservation efforts.   

 
We need to regain rebates for solar energy and 
strengthen, not weaken, energy efficiency goals.  We need 
to consider the future and our energy plans must include 
alternatives to fossil fuels. 
 
Please make sure that utility companies keep our best 
interests in mind and our future. 
 
Leona McAndrews 
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Antonia Hover

From: Ricki Witte <rickiwitte4@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 6:41 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Energy and Efficiency Goals

To the Public Service Commission: 
 
Please set substantial energy saving goals for Florida utilities.  Low or zero goals are not in the public interest. People 
who invest in utilities are not taking a risk -- utility services will always be needed and can't be outsourced to other 
countries.  The investors don't deserve the special favor of zero energy goals. 
 
Mary Allen ('Ricki') Witte 
511 NE 10th Avenue 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 
 
 
 




